
 

Friday 8th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year, Children In Need will be on Friday 15th November 2024. In aid of this, we would like 
to invite the children to come to school in their pyjamas or super comfy clothing.  

Any contributions towards Children In Need would be very much appreciated and can be made 
through the payment item set up on School Spider. 

Many thanks, 

Khadijah Iqbal 
Nursery Teacher and British Values Lead 

Children In Need 2024 – Pyjama Day

Respect. Believe. Achieve.


